
AN UPDATE FROM 
PRAIRIE BAND CASINO & RESORT

Due to the emergency situation brought on by the COVID-19 
pandemic, the Prairie Band Potawatomi Tribal Council has 

extended the current closure of our facilities through April 30th in 
the interest of safety to our Guests and Team Members. 

Prairie Band Casino & Resort regrets how this may impact our 
Guests, Team Members and our Community.  As we strive to 

provide the most enjoyable gaming and resort experience for 
our guests, our number one priority has always been their safety. 

Guests that have future hotel reservations will receive full refunds 
and all casino promotions will be suspended during this time. 

The community both on and surrounding the Nation have been 
good to us. And when this crisis is behind us, we will welcome you 
back with open arms. As a way to contribute to the well-being of 

our community, we are donating food to local charities.  In the 
meantime, please follow the CDC guidelines to prevent the spread 

of COVID-19. Avoid close contact. Self-quarantine. Wash your 
hands. And remember, nothing is more important than the well-

being of your family.

Continue to look for updates through email, social media, public 
communications and prairieband.com.


